
AIRMAIL January 13, 1955

Prof, and Mrs. Florencio Eustinza 
Medical School 
University of Madrid 
Madrid, Spain

My dear Friends:

We are sending you under separate cover Nell’s book which 
I am sure you will enjoy

I am also sending you, enclosed herewith, a story of the book 
and something about Nell’s photographic history as well as another 
project of The Dorr Foundation which is apparently working greatly 
for highway safety.

We remember most happily our contact with you and yours.

Sincerely,

John V. N, Dorr

Enclosures

JVND/est


